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Policy Update 
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SUBJECT: Judgments Recorded for Lying In Costs (JLI) 
********************************************************************************************************************************* 

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 
*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 771-8127. 

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov
********************************************************************************************************************************* 
Based on guidance from Federal Office of Child Support Enforcement (OCSE), all JLI debts 
have been deactivated on ALAS.  This PPU is being issued to clarify how to address a JLI debt 
that has been recorded.      
 

• If the JLI debt is not paid, a lien obtained by DCSE should be released, not satisfied. 
 

• If the JLI debt is paid in full, the judgment should be satisfied. 
 

• If the JLI debt is combined with a Past Support Judgment (PSJ) obligation, and the 
entire amount is not paid, the lien cannot be released or satisfied. 

 
Staff are urged to view this information directly on OPPM and not create a separate personal file. Click 

on the link http://dcsepc. You will find this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2009. 
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